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Year after year we plead with City Hall to save Single
Room Occupany (SRO) hotels and get no response.

Thousands and thousands of empty SRO rooms loom over the
streets where thousands of homeless have died.

Many SROs have been demolished, converted to market rate, used
for other purposes, or left vacant.

The law says that these buildings must be preserved as
low-income housing.

City Hall must enforce the law and preserve this valuable resource.

AIDS Healthcare Foundation has bought, rehabbed, and reoccupied
13 SROs with 1405 units at a low cost and in record time.

WHEN YOU ARE IN A HOLE, STOP DIGGING.

HOUSINGHUMAN
RIGHT.ORG
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